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OPERATIONS RESUME AT CADIA 

 

Operations are recommencing at Cadia following the suspension of production after the fatality on Sunday 6 
September 2015. The process plant is being re-started today, with mine production from Cadia East to 
recommence over the coming few days. The Ridgeway mine remains suspended. 
 
Newcrest is reviewing its safety processes and initiatives and implementing steps at all operations to improve its 
safety performance. 
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This information is available on our website at www.newcrest.com.au 

 

 


